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Deacon James Beirne was ordained on May 18, 
1991. He served as Deacon for the Parish of St. 
James Church. He also served as the Associate 
Chaplain of Msgr. Delaney Council for many years 
and, before he got sick, attended council meetings 
on a regular basis. His reports always included hu-
mor and he always had a positive Catholic mes-
sage for the council. He implored the membership 
to invite someone to Mass. 

Rt. Rev. Msgr. William A. Delaney Council 5983 
110 Merritts Road 

Farmingdale, New York 11735 
 

Members Web: www.delaneyhall.net 
 

Hall Rentals: 516-391-5983 
www.delaneykofc.com 

 

District 14 

Knight  

Light 

 

Over the years Deacon Jim provided a liaison be-
tween our council and St. James Church. He par-
ticipated in many council functions including the 
reading of a Christmas story at the Children’s 
Christmas Party. He helped organize and assist-
ed as a Deacon at the Masses held at the coun-
cil, and at the Good News Hour, he helped us un-
derstand the readings for the next Sunday’s 
Mass. 

 

The council will greatly miss Deacon Jim. We are 
grateful for his friendship and participation in 
council affairs. For those who attended Masses 
at St. James we will miss his “Smile. God loves 
you, and so do we.” 

May the soul of Deacon Jim rest in peace. 

 

DEACON JAMES G. BEIRNE 
 

3/10/1946 - 5/11/2018 
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CONGRATULATIONS AND BEST WISHES  
TO NEWLY ELECTED COUNCIL OFFICERS 

From the  

Desk of the 

Grand 
Knight 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is with a humble heart and a feeling of tremendous 
gratitude that I write my first Grand Knight article. I am 
so grateful. Grateful to the nominating committee for 
the great job they did in selecting a slate of new offic-
ers. I am grateful for the team of new officers.  I am 
grateful for all the members of this great council.  I am 
most grateful for my Mary, our children and family, for 
their love and support.  
 

I am excited to be leading the Council for this year. I 
will do my best to insure that this is a strong and suc-
cessful year for the council and all of its membership. 
With the great team of officers and all the amazing 
people who volunteer in so many ways to make the 
Council thrive, I am confident that it will be.  
 

Please note the calendar of events and mark down all 
of the important meetings and council functions.  
 

Try to thank God for every new day and the gifts of 
love we have all been given.  
 

I want to share the following prayer of humility with 
you. It’s a tough prayer that we should all aspire to.  
 

Peace and Love, 
Anthony Scuderi 
GK Msgr. William A. Delaney Council 
Knights of Columbus 

 
LITANY OF HUMILITY 

Rafael Cardinal Merry del Va (1865-1930), 
Secretary of State for Pope Saint Pius X 

 

O Jesus! meek and humble of heart, Hear me. 
From the desire of being esteemed, 
Deliver me, Jesus.  
 

From the desire of being loved... 
From the desire of being extolled ... 
From the desire of being honored ... 
From the desire of being praised ... 
From the desire of being preferred to others... 
From the desire of being consulted ... 

From the desire of being approved ... 
From the fear of being humiliated ... 
From the fear of being despised... 
From the fear of suffering rebukes ... 
From the fear of being calumniated ... 
From the fear of being forgotten ... 
From the fear of being ridiculed ... 
From the fear of being wronged ... 
From the fear of being suspected ... 
 

That others may be loved more than I, 
Jesus, grant me the grace to desire it. 
 

That others may be esteemed more than I ... 
That, in the opinion of the world, 
others may increase and I may decrease ... 
That others may be chosen and I set aside ... 
That others may be praised and I unnoticed ... 
That others may be preferred to me in everything... 
That others may become holier than I, provided that I 
may become as holy as I should… 

Michael T. Dolan - #5983 Field Agent 
    Cell & Voicemail - 1-631-835-7205 

Email: Michael.Dolan@KofC.org 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

7/11  Officers Meeting (Wednesday) 
7/12  Council Meeting 
7/14  Nassau Chapter Picnic (Afternoon) 
7/14  300 Club Party (Evening) 
7/17  Corporation Board of Directors Meeting 
7/19  Good News Hour 
7/22  Annual Wreath Laying at the Gravesite of  
   Msgr. William A. Delaney at Holy Rood Cemetary  
7/21  Sons of Italy Roast of our own Brother Knight 
   PGK Keith Wilson 
7/31  Officers Meeting 
  

8/2    Council Meeting and Corporation Meeting 
8/9    Good News hour 
8/19  Council Picnic 
 

9/4   Officers Meeting 
9/6   Council Meeting 
9/14  Night of Recognition (Save the date! Details to 
   be announced) 
9/20  Social Meeting 
9/23  Installation Mass (Tentative) 
 

10/12  Council Party (Save the date! Details to be  
   announced) 
10/28  Columbiettes Communion Breakfast 
 

11/10  PGK Testimonial 
11/15  Council Memorial Mass 
 

12/4  Christmas Tree Lighting/Children’s Christmas  
   Party 
12/14  Council Christmas Party  

mailto:Michael.Dolan@KofC.org
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ST AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 
 

St. Augustine of Hippo (354—430) was born in north-
ern Africa, the son of St. Monica. He spent many 
years of his life in false beliefs, and is known for his 
complete turnaround and conversion. He has been 
an inspiration to many who struggle with a particu-
lar vice or habit they long to break.  
 

Though he was one of the most intelligent men who 
ever lived and though he had been brought up a 
Christian, his sins of impurity and his pride darkened 
his mind so much, that he could not see or under-
stand the Divine Truth anymore. Through  
the prayers of his holy mother and the marvelous 
preaching of St. Ambrose, Augustine finally became 
convinced that Christianity was the one true religion.  
 

Yet he did not become a Christian then, because he 
thought he could never live a pure life. One day, how-
ever, he heard about two men who had suddenly 
been converted on reading the life of St. Anthony, and 
he felt terribly ashamed of himself. Just then he heard 
a child singing, "Take up and read!" Thinking    
that God intended him to hear those words, he picked 
up the book of the Letters of St. Paul, and read the 
first passage his gaze fell on. It was just what Augus-
tine needed, for in it, St. Paul says to put away all im-
purity and to live in imitation of Jesus. That did it! 
From then on, Augustine began a new life. 

He was baptized, became a priest, a bishop, a fa-
mous Catholic writer, (e.g.: Confessions & City of 
God), founder of religious priests, and one of the 
greatest saints that ever lived. He became very de-
vout and charitable. St. Augustine overcame strong 
heresies, practiced great poverty and supported the 
poor, preached very often and prayed with great fer-
vor right up until his death. "Too late have I loved 
You!" he once cried to God, but with his holy life he 
certainly made up for the sins he committed before his 
conversion. His feast day is August 28th. 

Submitted by FS Phil Bruno, PGK 
 
 

 
 
 

SPECIAL THANKS 
 
Our council recently ran out of soda tanks that were 
needed for affairs at the council. Farmingdale Diner 
and Rosemarie’s Restaurant quickly assisted us by 
lending us the needed soda tanks. Please patronize 
these local businesses who are particularly friendly to 
the council. 
 

Also, for many years now, Chapey Funeral Home and 
O’Shea’s Funeral Home make sizable contributions to 
several of our council affairs. We thank them for their  
very generous support. 

Wake Services 
 

In the event of the passing of a Brother Knight, it is ex-
tremely important that the family of the deceased mem-
ber notify the Council immediately so that a Council 
wake service can be adequately planned. 
 

Please notify any of the following: 
 

Anthony Scuderi, GK 516 695-5447 
Phil Bruno, PGK 516 586-3020 
Bob Coyne, PGK 516 735-3786 

Knight Light Editor 
 

Bob Coyne, PGK 
rcoyne16@optonline.net    

516 735-3786 

 
Mailing Chairman 

 

John Russo 
johnjr1942@live.com 

516 983-8377 

 

St. James Parish Men’s Prayer Group  
Meets at 7:30 a.m. on the first and third  

Saturday of each month  
In the Parish Center  

 
All men are welcome.  

Deacon Chris is the moderator  
 

 

Good News Hour 
 

Where:  Delaney Knights of Columbus Hall 
110 Merrtts Road, Farmingdale 

(Next to the Farmingdale Library) 
 

When:  2nd Thursday of the month 
Time:  7:30—8:30 p.m. 

Moderator:  Deacon Chris Daniello 
 

All are welcome (coffee and donuts) 

CHURCH ACTIVITIES REPORT 

 
We as Knights of Columbus should never waiver in our 
commitment of continuing Father McGivney’s vision of 
service to people in need in our parishes and communi-
ties. 

July 
The month of July is dedicated to  
The Precious Blood of Jesus. 

Tue. 3rd      Feast day Saint Thomas the Apostle 
Wed. 4th     Happy 4th of July - Independence Day   
Say a prayer for this country and our religious freedoms. 
Wed. 11th  Memorial of Saint Benedict 
Sat. 14th    Memorial of Saint Kateri Tekakwitha  

(First person born in North American to be Beatified) 
Mon. 16th   Opt. Memorial of Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
Wed. 25th   Feast day of Saint James the Greater,  
   Apostle, our parish patron saint. Say a prayer asking   
   for guidance on our life’s journey toward heaven.  
Sun. 22nd   Family Ministry Hosting Family Olympics 
Thu. 26th    Memorial of Saints Joachim and Anne,  

      parents of Mary 
Tue. 31st    Memorial of Saint Ignatius of Loyola 
 

August 
The month of August is dedicated to  

The Immaculate Heart of Mary. 
 Don’t forget if you are on vacation during the 15th, take 
 the opportunity to visit a church near you and join in  
 the mass for the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Mon. 6

th
    Feast of the Transfiguration of the Lord  

Saint James our Patron saint was one of three 
that witnessed this vision of Christ Divinity. 

Wed. 8th    Memorial of Saint Dominic 
Fri. 10th     Feast of Saint Lawrence, deacon and martyr 
Tue. 14th   Memorial of Saint Maximilian Kolbe 
Wed. 15th  Solemnity of the Assumption of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary.  (A Holy Day of Obligation) 
Wed. 22nd Memorial of the Queenship of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary 
Fri. 24th     Feast of Saint Bartholomew 
Mon. 27th  Memorial of Saint Monica 
Tue. 28th   Memorial of Saint Augustine 
Wed. 29th  Memorial of Passion of Saint John the Baptist 
 

   …Then a cloud came, casting a shadow over 
    them; from the cloud came a voice,  
   "This is my beloved  Son. Listen to him."    

   Mk  9:2-10 
SK Matthew Antonucci 

 
 
 
 
 

52ND ANNUAL 
 

***INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS*** 
 

SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 23, 2018 
 

11:00 A.M. MASS AT ST. JAMES 
12:15 P.M. INSTALLATION  

AT COUNCIL HALL 
 

COME AND ATTEND THE INSTALLATION OF  
NEW GRAND KNIGHT ANTHONY SCUDERI  

AND HIS STAFF OF OFFICERS. 
 

PRESIDED OVER BY OUR   
DISTRICT DEPUTY 

TOM MORAN PGK, COB 

 
HEROS AND SALADS LUNCHEON TO FOLLOW 

 
RESERVATIONS/R.S.V.P. 

CO CHAIRMEN:  
PGK KEITH WILSON OR PGK CHICK ANGIOLI 

516-349-6244 
 

LIMITED TO 90 PEOPLE/ NO EXCEPTIONS! 

https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=7101
https://www.catholic.org/bookstore/?category=10
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=12036
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5473
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=8001
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=11728
https://www.catholic.org/prayers
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=2927
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=2678
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=10046
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May Knight of the Month 
PGK RICH TUCCI 

June Knight of the Month 
PGK NEAL MANCUSO 

 
 

 

RECENT CHARITABLE DONATIONS  
 

Air National Guard 106th Rescue Wing $225 
St. James Church    $2000 
Our Lady of the Island Shrine   $100 
Coalition for Life    $53 
Birthright Carnation Sales Mothers Day $896 
Birthright     $100 

SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS 
 

I would like to thank the council and our GK Mathew 
Ruggiero for allowing me to chair the Scholarship Pro-
gram for 2018. I would like to thank my brothers PGK 
Rich Tucci, PGK Philip Bruno and PGK Robert Coyne 
for judging the applications. This year we received four 
applications and the judging was very difficult due to 
the competitiveness of our applicants. 
 

I congratulate the winners of our scholarships: 
 

Joseph P McQuade and James Costa Memorial Schol-
arship — Connor Reynolds (Grandson of Vincent Lo-
Biondo) 
 

Petrera Memorial Scholarship — Samantha Maggio 
(Daughter of Anthony Maggio)  
 

Captain Barry Galfano Memorial Scholarship — John 
Konchalski (Grandson of John Konchalski) 
 

The council and I extend our best wishes to these grad-
uates and wish them the best of luck as they pursue 
their educational goals. 
 

Neal Mancuso, PGK 
Scholarship Program Chairman 
 
 

ATTENDANCE AWARD  
 

At each council meeting a member’s name is selected 
at random. If the member is present at the meeting, he 
wins a $5 progressive Council Attendance Award. 
Since the last issue of the Knight Light the following 
members were selected:     
 

   April 19 — $130 —  Brian Fox — Not Present 
   May 1 — $135 — John Conway — Not Present 
   June 7 — $140 — Joseph Fontana — Not present   
 

The prize at the next meeting will be $145. You must 
be present to win. Good luck!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Membership Benefits and Insurance 

Contact: 
 Michael T. Dolan - #5983 Field Agent 
 Cell & Voicemail - 1-631-835-7205 
 Email: Michael.Dolan@KofC.org 

 

See more details on membership benefits on 
the Msgr. William A. Delaney Council’s website 
homepage - koc5983.com 

 NIGHT AT THE RACES WAS A HUGE SUCCESS 
 

Thanks to PGK & DD Tom Moran and PGK Rich Tucci 

mailto:Michael.Dolan@KofC.org
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300 CLUB 
 

Hello to all my Brother Knights, Sister Columbiettes 
and loyal supporters of the 300 Club. Our 300 Club 
party is Scheduled for Saturday, July 14th  from 7 p.m. 
to 11p.m. I am happy to announce that we will once 
again be having the party in the Basement of the Par-
ish Center of St. James, 80 Hicksville Road, Seaford. 
 

PLEASE RSVP for the party by July 5th. You can ei-
ther call or email me. If you call please leave a mes-
sage with your details. If you wish to sit with someone 
in particular please include that info as well. 
 

These are the results for the drawings we have held 
so far. 

 

1st Drawing 
 

Heaning, Richard   $25 
Krupitsch, Matilda   $25 

Nadolny, Paul   $25 
Colvell, George   $25 
Molina, Chris   $25 

Winkler, Dennis $25 
Fontana, Joe   $50 

Savino, Michelle   $50 
Marsac, Terry   $100 

 

2nd Drawing 
 

Abbott, Suzy  $25 
Krupitsch, Matilda $25 

Doon, Roger $25 
Berkmann, John $25 

Angioli, Chick $25 
Molina, Janet  $25 
Giligan, Joe $50 
Celeste, Al  $50 

Gribbin, James $100 
 

3rd Drawing 
 

Barrella, Lee  $25 
Panetta, Andrew   $25 

Fontana, Joe   $25 
Marsac, Terrance   $25 
Aaron, Rev. Fr.   $25 

Miller, Ruth   $25 
Savino, Michelle   $50 

Quigley, Bill   $50 
Dolan, Mike  $100 

Mathiesen, Debbie $200 
 

I wish you all good luck in the upcoming drawings and 
God Bless. 
 

Giuseppe Mendola, 300 Club Co-Chairman     
(516) 491-0378    

gmendola@optonline.net 

 

ANNUAL PICNIC 
 

Sunday 19 August 1-5 PM 
Marjorie Post Community Park 

Unqua Rd, Massapequa, NY 11758 
 

Tickets: $20 Adults, $15 ages 13-17, 12 and under 
Free 

Contact Deacon Chris Daniello for reservations  
by 10 August 

Deaconchrisdaniello@msn.com 
 

Food, Beverages, Games, Raffles and Prizes  
and the Bocce Tournament 

Deacon John Horn After Ordination at St. Agnes  
Cathedral with Bishop John Barres 

 
 

 
 
 

MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND 
 

On Saturday May 26, council members and friends 
participated in laying flags on veterans’ gravesites 
at Pinelawn National Cemetery, witnessed the re-
tirement of old flags back at the council, and then 
were treated to a delicious breakfast donated by 
O’Shea’s Funeral Home 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Deacon John Horn at His First Mass as Deacon  
at St. James Church, 5/20/2018 

 
 

ELECTED SLATE OF OFFICERS 
2018—2019 

 

ORDINATION OF DEACON JOHN HORN, PGK 

PGK TESTIMONIAL 
 

Save the date for the Gala PGK Testimonial 
Honoring PGK Mat Ruggiero 

Saturday, November 10 
7 p.m. to 11 p.m. 

 
It will be held in the newly updated  

St. James  Parish Center 
 

Chairman: Rich Tucci, PGK 
Ticket Chairman: Bob Coyne, PGK 

516 735-3786 
rcoyne16@optonline. net 

 
FROM YOUR PAST GRAND KNIGHT  

 

I must admit I am a little sad that my time as Grand 
Knight is over but I am encouraged by the future of 
Delaney. With the election of Anthony Scuderi our 
Delaney K of C is in good hands. Having worked with 
Anthony I can attest to his dedication and commitment 
to the Delaney Knights of Columbus. I’m sure you will 
support him the way you have supported me. Anthony 
has an excellent board to work with and I’m sure they 
will prove to be great in the jobs they have undertaken. 
I want to thank all our members for making this year a 
year I will always remember fondly. 
 

Vivat Jesus 
PGK Mathew Ruggiero 

mailto:gmendola@optonline.net
mailto:Deaconchrisdaniello@msn.com
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As this Columbiette year comes to a close, and we begin 
our new year, I would like to extend a warm thank you to 
all the outgoing officers for their hard work and dedica-
tion.  Once again, I would like to thank you for electing me 
to be your Columbiette President for a second year. I 
have faith we will have another successful year, and as 
you know I cannot do it alone. I will need my sister 
Columbiettes to attend the monthly meetings and contrib-
ute your thoughts and ideas, and also volunteer for com-
mittees for various fundraisers. As you know these fund-
raisers are our main source for funds that we use to do-
nate to our local charities, such as the St. James Out-
reach, The John Theissen Foundation, Ronald McDonald 
House, amongst others.  
 

On Monday, June 11, 2018, we had 57 guests in attend-
ance at the Installation of Officers and End of Year Din-
ner. I would like to extend a sincere thank you to every-
one that helped make it a huge success, especially Mar-
yann Cabri for taking the reservations, and Chairman of 
Board of District Deputies & PGK Tom Moran, and cur-
rent Deputy Grand Knight, Anthony Scuderi, for serving 
the food. 
 

Congratulations to the 2018-2019 Columbiette Board of 
Officers: 
Vice President – Joan Russo 
Financial Secretary – MaryAnn Cabri 
Treasurer – Toby Fekete 
Secretary – Sally Pisano 
Sentinel – Debbie D’Amico 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Past Presi-
dent, Linda Ruggiero, for her exemplary service and com-
mitment to this auxiliary.  Not only has Linda served as 
our President and also our Sentinel in previous years, but 
Linda has stepped up and ran various fundraisers during 
the 2017-2018 year, such as the Communion Breakfast 
and the Clothing Drive.  Linda, your attention to the littlest 
detail makes all the difference, and I admire you for that. 
Currently Linda is a Past President of this auxiliary, and 
also a District Deputy.  
 

I would also like to acknowledge and thank the many la-
dies of this auxiliary, because without your guidance, sup-
port, kind words, helping hands, and gentle reminders, I 
would have been lost during my first year as President.  
 

We will be having a planning meeting on August 20th, 
2018 at 7:00 pm at the Council and refreshments will 
be served. I encourage you to attend and offer your ideas 
for this upcoming year. Please mark your calendars…The 
Columbiettes will be having a Communion Breakfast on 
Sunday, October 28th, 2018. More information to follow. 
 

Our meetings are held on the second Monday of the 
month at 7:00pm September through June, with the ex-
ception of December. A Christmas Dinner is held outside 
the council in lieu of a meeting for December. Additional-
ly, refreshments will be served at each meeting.  

COLUMBIETTES DEGREE 
 

Deputy Grand Knight Anthony Suderi, Columbiettes 
President Jeanette Winkler and District Deputy Tom 
Moran welcomed Rose Mattia, Rosemary Raffaele, 
Lisa Savallo, and Angela White into the Msgr. 
Delaney Columbiettes. 

 
 

 
SPORTSMEN’S CLUB 

 

Members & friends: 
 

Happy Fourth of July. Let’s not take our freedom for 
granted, and the soldiers that gave their life for it. 
 

All meetings will be canceled due to the Hunter Safety 
Coarse, beginning July 2018. 
 

July 25th Bow Course in house only. August 28 & 29, 
September 25 & 26, October 30 & 31 Firearm Course. 
 

The Fishing season is approaching. We have certain 
dates to fish, especially our Salmon Trip to the Finger 
Lakes, Montaulk, etc. 
 

Trap & Skeet shooting will continue throughout the 
summer on Sundays once a Month. If interested, call-
Tony Amato 516 805 5790. Anyone interested in 
learning the proper use and safety of firearms and 
wishing to get a Pistol Permit contact Tony Amato, 
Certified &Training Counsel/Instructor. 
 

Our Range is always open to those members who 
have membership. Remember to come to the meet-
ings the last Wednesday of each month unless other-
wise designated. Children are always welcome and 
are free with a parent. If you would like to join our club 
come to the meetings, or call Tony Amato 516-805-
5790. 
 

Anthony Amato Jr. President 
516 805 5801 

LOTTO NEEDS YOU TO BE A WINNER!! 
 

Remember that LOTTO is vital for supporting Council 
Charities. For a successful program we need more 
players like YOU!  Plenty of numbers are open. 
 

We are pleased to report the latest WINNERS: 
 

March – 50 Point Winners: 
03/02 #803 Ann Marsac 
03/03 #968 Ken Chapey 
03/22 #244 Chuck Kalinowski 
03/28 #661 Matt Antonucci 
Also, there were 22 combination winners. 
 

April – 50 Point Winners: 
04/04 #680 Phyllis Somma 
04/10 #524 Anthony Scuderi 
04/30 #012 Bob Pfaltz 
Also, there were 23 combination winners. 
 

May – 50 Point Winners: 
05/07 #079 Frank Guglielmo 
05/08 #697 Robert Somma 
05/20 #579 Chuck Kalinowski 
Also, there were 11 combination winners. 
 

June – 50 Point Winners so far: 
06/01 #841 Arlene Chico 
Also, there were 18 combination winners so far. 
 
Please, CALL PGK Mike Antonucci if you have any 
questions or you would like to join: 
516-249-6883     meantonucci@optonline.net 
 

 
 

CHANCELOR’S CORNER 
 

Brothers, 
 

Thank you for the honor and opportunity to serve you 
as Chancellor. We have many upcoming programs and 
events to facilitate fellowship and corporal good works. 
On July 22 the Council will have the Annual Wreath 
laying at Monsignor Delaney’s Grave site and on Au-
gust 19 we will host our Council Picnic at Marjorie Post 
Park. I am looking for two volunteers to serve as Chil-
dren’s Games Chair and Raffle Chair. Thank you Dea-
con Chris for volunteering as the Picnic Ticket Chair. 
We will also have a Knight of Recognition on Septem-
ber 14 and the Installation of Officers at the Council on 
September 23, so mark your calendars.   
 

Additionally, we have several service programs coming 
up this fall such as Coats for Kids, Thanksgiving Food 
Drive, and the Free throw Competition.  Pray on these 
missions and contact me if you are called to chair one 
of them (al.lahood@hotmail.com).  
 

Again, I am honored to serve as your Chancellor. 
 

Fraternally, SK Al Lahood 

 

52ND YEAR ANNIVERSARY OF THE PASSING  
OF OUR COUNCIL’S NAMESAKE  

MSGR. WILLIAM A. DELANEY  
HE FOUNDED ST. JAMES PARISH IN OCT. 1951,  

HE PASSED JULY 21, 1966 
 

ANNUAL PLACING OF  
A FLOWER BLANKET  

AT THE GRAVESITE OF 
RT. REV. MSGR. WILLIAM A. DELANEY  

 

SUNDAY JULY 22, 2018 
9:30 A.M.  

 

HOLY ROOD CEMETARY  
111 OLD COUNTRY ROAD  

WESTBURY N.Y. 11590 
 

 BREAKFAST AFTERWARDS 
AT THE MAJESTIC DINER 
498 OLD COUNTRY ROAD 

WESTBURY N.Y. 11590 
516-997-6010 

 

CO-CHAIRMEN: 
PGK KEITH WILSON / PGK CHICK ANGIOLI 

516-633-1435 / 516-349-6244 
 

FLORAL TRIBUTE DONATED  
BY FLOWERS BY EDWARDS  
OF NORTH MASSAPEQUA 

 

GRAVESITE IS AT THE MOST EASTERN 
PORTION OF THE CEMETARY.  AS YOU GO IN  
TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED EASTWARD TO 

SECTION 20/RANGE N/PLOT 72-74 
 

BREAKFAST TO BE PAID BY ATTENDEES 

COLUMBIETTES (Continued) 
 
I am looking forward to another successful year with all of 
you ladies, and also with our Brother Knights. I would like 
to extend a heart-felt Congratulations to PGK Mat Ruggi-
ero for a wonderful year and to Anthony Scuderi on his 
election to Grand Knight.  I would also like to thank my 
husband Dennis, and son Justin for their continued love 
and support. 
 

Please continue to keep our sick and deceased members 
in your daily prayers. If you know of a Columbiette who is 
ill, please notify our Vice-President, Joan Russo. Addition-
ally, please notify me at 516-302-6562 of a Columbiette’s 
passing. Please feel free to give me a call should you have 
any questions, concerns, or ideas. I welcome the phone 
calls, and I look forward to hearing from you. Wishing all of 
my sister Columbiettes a safe and fun filled summer! Enjoy 
the Sunshine! 

Love and Peace, 
Jeanette Winkler, Columbiette President 

mailto:meantonucci@optonline.net
mailto:al.lahood@hotmail.com

